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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

The Idaho Community Foundation Welcomes Nine New Board Members 
 

BOISE  – The Idaho Community Foundation (ICF) is pleased to announce the 
appointment of nine distinguished leaders to its Board of Directors as part of the 
2024 merger with the Idaho Nonprofit Center (INC). Representing communities from 
across the state, these board members bring decades of experience in nonprofit 
leadership, business, and philanthropy, further strengthening ICF’s mission of 
supporting Idaho’s communities. 

 

The new board members are: 

• Tim Adams (Boise – Ada County) 

• Misty Benjamin-Lopez (Idaho Falls – Bonneville County) 

• Jill Cryder (Nampa – Canyon County) 

• Daryl Fauth (Hailey – Blaine County) 

• Matt Hunter (Pocatello – Bannock County) 

• Ann Jacoby (Boise – Ada County) 

• Hannah Liedkie (Lewiston – Nez Perce County) 

• Theresa McLeod (Boise – Ada County) 

• Salome Mwangi (Boise – Ada County) 

 

“This merger ensures that nonprofits across Idaho have greater access to funding, 
training, and collaboration opportunities,” said Daryl Fauth, South Central Idaho 
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Board Member. “I’m excited to help nurture a spirit of philanthropy and volunteerism 
in every Idaho community.” 

 

Misty Benjamin-Lopez, East Idaho Board Member, added, “Our nonprofits make 
Idaho stronger, and this merger allows us to enhance the resources and support 
available to them.” 

 

For Salome Mwangi, a Southwest Idaho Board Member, the merger represents an 
opportunity for innovation. “Bringing together INC and ICF will allow us to provide 
more impactful support to nonprofits across the state,” she said. 

 

With the addition of these experienced leaders, ICF continues its role as Idaho’s only 
statewide philanthropic organization, committed to strengthening communities and 
nonprofit capacity. 

 
### 

 

About The Idaho Community Foundation 
For more than 35 years, The Idaho Community Foundation has been Idaho’s trusted 
partner in philanthropy, collaborating with thousands of community-minded 
residents to invest in the people, places, and causes that enrich our way of life. 
Following our recent merger with the Idaho Nonprofit Center, we are better equipped 
than ever to support Idaho’s nonprofits and create lasting, positive change. To learn 
how you can join the movement to foster a culture of philanthropy, email us at 
info@idahocf.org or visit www.idahocf.org. 
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